
Dear Secretary, 
 
I write in opposition to H. 566, 567, and 568. 
 
These measures are contraindicated by Federal law as well as Vermont's Article 16. 
They represent a solution in search of a problem and will do absolutely nothing but 
incur large legal bills fighting the inevitable challenge. The root of these measures is 
not the alleged goal of addressing crime and criminal behavior, but are instead are 
purely an out of state driven attempt to subvert Vermont government. 
 
I am and will remain an active opponent of these and any similar unconstitutional 
laws restricting citizen's rights. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Frank Jannarone 
668 Aiken Farm Road 
Barnet, VT 05821 
633-3052 

 


